SPOTSWOOD ENTERPRISE i
495 Main Street
Spotswood NJ 08884

Dear Chief Short and the members of Heard County Fire
& Emergency Services,

The members of the Spotswood Volunteer Fire
Department extend our heartfelt condolences on the loss
of Battalion Chief James Guiler. His death serves as a
evere reminder of the inherent dangers that we face in
performing our duties to protect others. When a tragedy of
this nature occurs, sorrow is felt across our great country.
\We salute James for his bravery, selfless devotion, and
dedication in serving the citizens of Frankiin.
Please know that our départment mourns your loss and
we pray for you to find strength during this difficult time.

With our deepest sympathy,

Kevin Meade, Chief

Spotswood Volunteer Fire Department
Spotswood, N.J. 08884




